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UPDATE ON AAPA ASSEMBLY OF PRESIDENTS MEDIA ROUNDTABLE 

 

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia – The Association of Asia Pacific Airlines Assembly of 

Presidents will be held virtually on 13 November 2020.  This event will be followed by a 

Media Roundtable on 16 November, when Director General, Subhas Menon will brief 

media on the deliberations and conclusions of the Assembly. 
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Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) 

The AAPA is the trade association for scheduled international airlines based in the Asia-Pacific region.  

The AAPA permanent secretariat is headquartered in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia with international 

representation in Brussels and Washington, D.C.  Collectively, the region’s airlines carry 1,623 million 

passengers and 23 million tonnes of cargo, representing over one-third of global passenger and air 

cargo traffic, and thus play a leading role in the ongoing development of global aviation. 
 

For further information, please contact:  

Office of the Director General 

Tel +603 2162 1888   Fax +603 2162 6888 

Email: odg@aapa.org.my 

Website: www.aapairlines.org 

Twitter: @aapairlines 


